
 

 

 

3rd November 2022 

 

Lunchtimes at Ashmole Primary School 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

At Ashmole Primary School we are always looking at ways to improve your child’s 

whole school experience, and as part of our ongoing improvements we are making 

some changes to our playtimes by introducing Zones for pupils to play in at 

lunchtime.   

 

As part of this change we would like to ask for your support in the form of 

donations. Do you have:- 

 

Any old suitcases to store books for the playground? 

Any old dressing up clothes? 

Any books your children have grown out of? (Reception - Year 6 age 

range)  

Any complete board games? 

 

If you have any donations, please bring them to the main office and I will collect 

them for distribution.  

 

Thank you in advance for your support as always.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs Toal  

Assistant Head Teacher  
 

 
 
 


